SECTION 1. NOTICE TO PROPOSERS
PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR NW 59TH AVENUE ROADWAY EXTENSION AND
REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT
RFQ NO. 2024-11

The Town of Miami Lakes (the “Town") will be accepting sealed responses for project
management services for the NW 59th Avenue Roadway Extension and
Redevelopment Project (“Services'). Proposers must submit one (1) original and four
(4) copies of their Proposal with original signatures together with a copy of the
Proposal on a Flash Drive. Sealed Bids, including the Flash Drive. Proposals must be
received by the Town of Miami Lakes, Town Clerk at 6601 Main Street, Miami Lakes,
Florida no later than 11:00AM EST on April 1, 2024. Proposal Documents are available
on the Town's website at www.miamilakes-fl.gov, under "Current Solicitations" on the
Procurement Department page, and on www.DemandStar.com. Any inquiries
regarding the RFQ must be directed to the Town at procurement@miamilakes-fl.gov.
Telephone calls or verbal conversations are not permitted.




